
TOWN OF LOCHBUIE 
COUNTY OF ADAMS AND WELD, STATE OF COLORADO 

 
Public Notice 

Notice of Budget 
October 15, 2022 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Town of Lochbuie 
Board of Trustees for the ensuing year of 2023. A copy of the proposed budget has been filed in 
the office of the Town Clerk where it is open for public inspection Monday through Thursday 
between the hours of 7:00 AM and 6:00 PM. The proposed budget will be considered for adoption 
following a public hearing at a regular board meeting of the Board of Trustees to be held at the 
Lochbuie Town Hall, 703 Weld County Road 37, Lochbuie, CO, 80603, on December 6, 2022, 
beginning at 6:30 PM.  

Any interested elector to the Town of Lochbuie may inspect the proposed budget and file or 
register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget.  

    Town of Lochbuie, Colorado 
Heather Meierkort 

Town Clerk 
 
 


